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June 2, 2011 
      
 
 
 
Bruce Johnson 
1611 White Ash Ln 
Balsam Lake WI 54810 
 
VIA EMAIL:  bjohnson@noranclinic.com 
 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 590 Blair Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
This is to confirm that the above-referenced matter was rescheduled to Tuesday, June 7, 2011 
at 1:30 p.m. per your request.  Please note that there will be no more further continuance. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
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